Upgrade and Expansion of the Geophysical Institute Research Infrasound Facility on the
North Campus

To: Marshall Lind

From: John D. Craven, Chair
UAF Master Planning Committee

Subject:



Action
A formal presentation was made to the committee, and after a lengthy discussion the following motion
was made, amended, and discussed. The motion passed unanimously.

MOTION

The Master Planning Committee recommends to the chancellor that the upgrade and expansion of the
Geophysical Institute's Infrasound Facility on the North Campus be allowed according to the submitted
plan, but with five modifications:

1. The "Deer" site is to remain at or near its current location and not moved south of the North
Tanana Loop road.

2. The "Smith Lake" site is to be moved into the wetlands to the east of the access road area, for

which Army Corp of Engineers permission may be needed.

Enclosure colors are to be selected for minimum visibility.

4. The proposed fences will not be installed until it is demonstrated that moose and/or intruders are a
problem.

5. The Geophysical Institute is to provide a map and location "GPS Address" of each site to
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